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Comments: Dear Forest Service folks,

I am writing to express my opposition to the Foothills Landscape Project. Here is Georgia our foothills are an

important environment for sustaining wildlife, ensuring pure clean water, and providing Georgians with valuable

wildlands. As a proud Georgian I do not want to see excessive logging, massive pesticide application, and roads

cut through our rapidly diminishing pristine lands. Further, the Foothills Landscape Project as written is vague on

details and specifics about the location of roads, logging etc. Our Forest Service lands belong to all of us. At the

very least, Land use planning should be more transparent. For the above reasons I am against the Foothills

Landscape Project.


